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September 03, 2019
Announcement

The term of Mr. Harun R Khan as Public Interest Director on the Governing Board of
NSE Clearing Limited has been extended for a further period of three years i.e. from
September 08, 2019 till September 07, 2022.

NSE Clearing Limited (Formerly known as National Securities Clearing Corporation Limited) | Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051, India | +91 22 26598100 | www.nscclindia.com | CIN U67120MH1995PLC092283

[



